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Miami, Fla. – Carlton Fields is pleased to announce that firm attorney Maria Mejia-Opaciuch was

elected to serve on the Board of Directors of the American Immigration Lawyers Association

(AILA)’s South Florida chapter. She will serve a one-year term.

Mejia-Opaciuch has more than three decades of experience providing comprehensive legal services

related to U.S. immigration and nationality law for businesses of all sizes, families, and individuals.

Her clients have included Fortune 100 companies in the banking, financial services, pharmaceuticals,

technology, and specialty chemicals industries. She counsels individuals seeking personal solutions

to their immigration needs, holding their hands on personal matters close to their heart. Mejia-

Opaciuch also has guided individuals who wish to abandon their lawful permanent residence or

renounce their U.S. citizenship, helping them navigate the requisite applications and interviews as

quickly and as discreetly as possible.

About AILA: The American Immigration Lawyers Association is a national association of immigration

lawyers established to promote justice, advocate for fair and reasonable immigration law and policy,

advance the quality of immigration and nationality law and practice, and enhance the professional

development of its members.
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